
 

 

 

2/18/2023 

MEMO 
 

COVID-19 Update 

Dear residents, staff, families, and the greater community, 
 
As of the writing of this memo on Saturday, February 18, 2023, we have one active case in 
our Skilled Nursing and Rehab Center. 
 
While visitation is still allowed, we are asking that all visitors consider the following: 
 

• Visitors should not conduct in-person visits if they have any of the following: 
o Symptoms of COVID-19 
o Positive SARS-CoV-2 viral test within the past 10 days  
o Close contact with someone with COVID-19 within the past 10 days 

• The Department of Health continues to recommend increased hand hygiene as flu and 
other respiratory illnesses continue in King County.  

• Increase ventilation as much as possible during visits.  

• Well-fitting facemasks are required in licensed areas – Assisted Living, Memory Care, 
and Skilled Nursing & Rehab. 

• Visitors should go directly to the visitors’ room and directly out of the facility when the 
visit has ended. 

• Maintaining 6 feet of physical distance when physical distancing is feasible. 

Thank you for helping us keep our community and residents safe.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
Bayview Leadership Team 
 
 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 

Health Services Administrator Pamela Yeo, NHA x3357 206.281.5747 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Nursing Pam Carlson, RN x3354 206.281.5778 pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org 

Staff Development & Infection 

Control Nurse 

Laarni Dumecquias, RN x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org 
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